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Report on Orientation Program for New Batch (2023-24) 

Department of Political Science 

 

The Orientation programme for the students of 2023-24 batch of the department of Political 

Science, Holy Cross College, Agartala was conducted on 6th and 8th September from 1p.m to 

3p.m in room no. F1-9. The program started with the introduction of the department and faculty 

members by Dr. Mainul Islam, HOD. Sir explained the norms and academic activities of the 

Department. Following that Miss. Kshetrimayum Myleodee Devi gave a session regarding the 

higher studies and competitive exam after completion of the course. The next session was 

conducted by Mr. Abhijit Dey where he explained the career prospects of studying Political 

Science Honours. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Dr. Sharmistha Rakshit spoke on the topic “First Things First: Some Tips to Lead an Effective 

College Life” which enlightened the department’s mission towards the over-all wellbeing’s of 

the students. On the second day of the departmental orientation, Mr. Rajesh Kumar Nath 

introduced NCC which was followed by explanation of the examination rules, ERP and 

Alumni. Furthermore, Dr. Rajeshree Debbarma spoke about the available mechanisms for 

addressing the student’s grievances. She also explained about mentoring system in the 

department. The orientation concluded with interactive session and taking feedback of the 

students. Hence, we consider the program was great success.    

 

Prepared by: 

Kshetrimayum Myleodee Devi 

Assistant Professor 

Department of Political Science 
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